P. 0. Box 1809
Durango, Colorado 81302

Phi11l1ps Petroleum Company
P. 0. Box 2920
Casper, Wyoming 82601

Gentlemen:

Your Application for Permit to Drill the Mo. 2 Jicarilla 28-3 well in
the NE%SW sec. 5, T.28N., R.3W., Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, on
Jicarilla lease contract No. 82 was approved by this office on January
22, 1976. By letter of February 16, 1977, you notified the New Mexico

011 Conservation Commission that the subject well would not be drilled.

Returned herewith is your rescinded "Application for Permit to Drili.
If any road or well pad construction has been conducted at the site,
the Bureau of Indian Affairs at Dulce, New Mexico, should be contacted
for their surface restoration requirements.

Should you, at some future date, decide to drill the above well it
will be necessary to re-submit an application.

Sincerely yours,

i Spey L L L

EDWARD A. SCHMIDT

for the District Engineer
Attachment- (rescinded APD)
E. A. Schmidt:
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